
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Political Statement on Cyprus 

 

 

 

Antonios Demetriades, President of the Seniors Organization of Cyprus, 

informed the ESU-Presidium about the Turkish drilling activities within the 

exclusive economic zone of Cyprus. He underlined the expectations of the 

Cypriotic population to find a functional, lasting and sustainable solution to the 

Cyprus problem.  

The ESU supports the seniors of Cyprus in their concerns about their country 

and calls on the European Council and the EU’s foreign service to follow the 

developments very closely. The ESU hopes that the continuation of creative 

dialogues and greater international support will bring a final solution for the 

Cyprus issue and will address the key concerns of people.  
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